
 

 

Dear RBS Families -  

 

Just a reminder about Halloween at RBS on Friday,  

October 30th.    

 

We are excited to be having our third Trunk-or-Treat 

and Annual Parade at RBS.  The parade will begin at 

1:00 pm.  Anyone who signed up to set their car up for 

this event should arrive prior to 1:00 pm.  You may pull 

into any empty parking space in our school parking lot.  

The students walk around the whole parking lot so it’s 

nice to be spread out.   

 

If you are coming just to watch please make sure you 

are here by 1:00 pm as well.  We will be closing off the 

parking lot during the parade.  It will reopen once the 

students go inside for the dance.   

 

Please send in a bag with your child’s name on it.  

They will use it to collect treats during the parade.   

 

Your child can wear their costume to school or you 

may send it in and the staff will help them put it on  

after lunch. 

 

Finally, if you plan on taking your child home after the 

dance, please notify your bus company.  When you 

leave please sign them out in the front office as well.   

 

We look forward to fun event.   

 
  


